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EXPO 2020 – SCHOOL PROGRAM 

26th January 2021 

Dear Parents, 

 

As we welcome this new and promising year, Expo 2020 Dubai and the Expo School 
Programme want to ensure you are equipped with the experiences to make 2021 truly 
unforgettable. 

From 22 January to 10 April, we invite the general public to experience a taster of Expo 
2020, with our Pavilions Premiere opening Terra – The Sustainability Pavilion. 

Then in February we celebrate Innovation Month with the re-launch of our Expo Champions 
and an in-class workshop for Expo Young Innovators, as we help build our future inventors! 

For more information and registration, please download the newsletter attached. 

We look forward to an unforgettable 2021 with our school community. 

 

 Best wishes, 

 

The Expo School Programme Team 
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